
 

 
ISSUE 25 – 14th  August, 2015      Office Hours - 8:30am to 4:00pm - Monday to Thursday 

8:30am to 3:30pm - Friday 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS PFA FUNDRAISING EVENTS 
AUGUST 
19th  
20th  
20th  
25th & 26th  
27th  
28th 

28th 

SEPTEMBER 
4th    

 
District Athletics 
Bruthen Footy Tournament 
Preps Chinese Restaurant excursion 
Kinder Visit 
Preps Fire Station excursion 
Pupil free day 
PFA TRIVIA NIGHT 
 
Fathers’ Day Stall & Breakfast 

August 28th   
September 4th  
October 10th 
October  
November 
 
PUPIL  
FREE 
DAYS 

Trivia Night. 
Fathers’ Day Stall & Breakfast 
Dahlsens BBQ 
2016 Fundraising calendar 
Art Show (Melb Cup w/end) 

 
 

Friday August 28th 
Friday December 18th 

TERM 1 - Thursday January 

29
th

 to Friday March 27
th 

TERM 2 - Monday April 

13
th

  to Friday June 26
th 

TERM 3 - Monday July 

13
th

 to Friday September 
18

th 

TERM 4 - Monday October 5
th

 

to Friday December 18
th 

BLUE HOUSE RED HOUSE GOLD HOUSE GREEN HOUSE 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What an exciting week we have had! We have had a number of students at Woorinbinda camp this week 

having a wonderful time. Thanks to parents and carers for allowing your children to have this  experience. 

We have also had students and staff from our sister school in China with us for the week. We have had a focus 

on Asia across the school and this supported a big day across the school on Thursday where students from 

prep to grade 6 and from China and Australia worked together in a range of activities. Students experienced 

activities from both cultures and we completed the day with a concert. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Part of the Chinese visit was our annual school Bush Dance. Local Bush Band “Just Fiddling Around” made sure 

that everyone got up and danced and that everyone had a wonderful time. What a great night we all had. This 

event will be held again in term 3 next year during the Chinese Visit so mark it on your calendar! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

   
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

It was a real privilege 

to host Principal Jo, 

his students and his 

staff at our school this 

week. Our Chinese 

friends loved 

attending classes and 

visiting the local area. 

Thank you for making 

them feel welcome. 

They will be back next 

year – so if you would 

like to be a host family 

please let the office 

know early. 

 
 

Grade 2 student Kelsey Walters loved learning Chinese Calligraphy. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

LOOk OUT the Kiwis are coming!! 

With the rugby on this weekend it is a great time to consider hosting a New Zealand student in your 

home. Our sister school from Auckland in New Zealand is here for a week in term 4. The dates are:  

October 25th – November 1st 

If you would like to open your home and your hearts to a Kiwi then please let the office know. We try and 

place only one New Zealand student per family which is different to our Chinese friends who are often 

hosted in pairs. 

Students from younger grades who are considering travelling to NZ with us next year can host and 

students who travelled to NZ last year can request to host their host (if that makes sense!). 

Hosting will be a first in basis so please let us know as soon as possible if you are keen to be involved.  

 



 


